
 

You are invited to a fun and informative evening! 

Teachers and staff will be presenting a number of 

math and literacy stations,  

                   focusing on learning taking place at our school  

  and how families can support their 

child at home.    

We look forward to seeing you. Please return this    portion 
by Tuesday, February 6th, to be entered into a special draw! 

 

                                Family Name ___________________  

# of people attending _______            Sorry we are unable to attend   


